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601 SOUTH RIVER STREET
CALHOUN, GEORGIA 30701

706-629-0177

Dear Coach,

Congratulations.  On behalf of Calhoun Recreation Department we look forward to having you and your teams participate in the GRPA State Class B North playoffs will be played Saturday, December 2 and Sunday, December 3.  The Championship games in all age divisions will be played Saturday, December 9, 2017 in Tifton, Georgia.    The North playoffs will be played at Calhoun High School – Phil Reeve Stadium. 
A mandatory coaches meeting will be held prior to your team’s first scheduled game.  The coaches meeting will be held at the welcome/hospitality tent located at the SOUTH end of the stadium. All players must be checked-in and weighed at the Coaches meeting.
Throughout the tournament if our staff can be of any assistance to you please do not hesitate to call on us.   The tournament brackets and tournament information can be found at www.grpa.org . Lodging and Restaurant information can be found at www.exploregordoncounty.com. 
We look forward to having your team participate in the GRPA Class B State Football championships.
Sincerely,

Kim Townsend, CPRP

Director

Calhoun Recreation Department

